



NEWSLETTER

October 2023

3rd of October: National

holiday

11th of October: 1st School forum

16th and 18th October: Visit to the Museum of farming tools

27th of October: Halloween

28th of October – 05th of November: Fall break

3rd of October: National holiday

Please note that October 3 is a public holiday on which there is no school.



Election of the school parents' representatives

Congratulations to our parent representatives:

First school parents' representative is Mr. Schneider,

second school parents' representative is Mrs. Conrad.



We thank you for your commitment and look forward to a productive working relationship.

11th of October: 1st school forum

On Wednesday, Oct. 11th, at 8 pm, we will hold our 1st (online) school forum of this school year.





Cambridge International School



ARCHE TEACH & WORK INTERNATIONAL GGMbH

30th of September 2023

Participants are the parent representatives, the school management, the school board and the teacher and staff representatives.

We ask all parents to forward their suggestions, questions, concerns and worries regarding school life as a whole to the respective parent representatives so that they can be discussed that evening. Your parents' representative will get in touch with you.

16th and 18th of October:

On October 16th and 18th, 2 classes each will visit the Museum of Farm Tools. They will have a guided tour there.

Students will need their water bottle and weatherproof clothing for the excursion, as they will also be outdoors.

The students will be back at school for lunch.

You will receive more information in time in a separate letter to parents.

Office hours

Ms. Beyer

Tuesdays: 1:15 pm – 2:00 pm

Mrs. Kestel

Thursdays: 1:15 pm - 2:00 pm

Mrs. Kreutzer

Thursdays: 10:50 am – 11:35 am

Ms. Lauterbach

Wednesdays: 10:00 am - 10:45 am

Mrs. Riede

Tuesdays: 12:00 pm – 12:45 pm

Ms. Zatschka

Tuesdays: 12:00 pm - 12:45 pm

Since September 20th, every Wednesday: Cycling course for the fourth graders.

Preparation for the bicycle test for our fourth graders will take place every Wednesday until 10/25/2023 (test day) at the traffic practice area (Friedrich-Ebert-Str. 86; 95448 Bayreuth). Once the shuttle arrives, the students will take the bus to the traffic practice area. Please bring your child to school by 7:45 am.





Cambridge International School





27th of October: Halloween / last school day before the holidays

- On Friday, October 27th, 2023, the students may come to school dressed up.
- Please do not bring any weapons, fake weapons or the like.
- Physical education classes will be cancelled on this day, there will be regular lessons instead.
- A spooky buffet will also be prepared for the students. Therefore, we would again be happy about donations. For example, you may bring: Wiener sausages, cheese, (ketchup) and sweets: gummy bears or chocolate, chocolate kisses, mini filled donuts, mini donuts, cream puffs, etc.. For this we will start a separate poll.



- Please bring the food the day before to the secretary's office.
- School ends on Friday at 11:30 am.
- There will be no lunch offered on that day. Please provide your child with a snack, in case it stays longer.
- Families in need of a child care until 2 pm, can register with Ms. Erath: erath.s@pgs.arche-twi.com; cell: 0173 / 396 94 92. this information is needed for organisational purposes.

Afternoon care and courses take place as usual.

10/29 - 11/05/2023 Fall break

The first day of school after the fall break is Monday, Nov. 06th, 2023.



We wish all families a hopefully warm October and a relaxing fall break!

Your school team of the Private Elementary School Thiergarten Palace



Cambridge International School